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NOTICE TO TENANTS 
 

  
 

 

Due to essential work being carried out 

by Western Power Distribution there 

will be an interruption to electricity 

supplies on the south side of QA Lock 

on: 

 
 

 

24th June 2013 

Between 12:20pm and 13:20pm 

 
  

 
 

 
 

CRAIG SALTER   18 June 2013 


